
 

 

 

 

TLT Technical Editor 

Dear Mohammad Farooq Wani, 

 Congratulations—I am pleased to let you know you have been named a 2022 technical editor 

for TLT magazine. 

This is no small honor. Many highly qualified individuals applied for the position. The 

review process was rigorous, and making the final choices was an extremely difficult task. 

 Let me know if you have any questions before moving forward. 

Best regards, 

 

Rachel Fowler 
Publisher/Editor-in-Chief – TLT Magazine 

Society of Tribologists and Lubrication Engineers 

840 Busse Highway 

Park Ridge, Illinois 60068 

rfowler@stle.org  

847-993-7959 
 


